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Intervention made by Malawi on behalf of the African Group, 4 June 2014, 10 -1pm 
 
Agenda item 7: Matters relating to the least developed countries  
 
Mr. Chair, the African Group has looked at the 25th Report of the Least Developed Countries Expert Group. We have looked at their proposed 
work plan for 2014 – 2015, and have noted that the Group has highlighted a number of activities that are meant to benefit least developed 
countries as well as other developing countries that are non-LDCs.  As such, the African Group has endorsed the report. 
 
We are pleased to also note that some of the African member states have started already benefitting from the work of the LEG in the 
preparation of their National Adaptation Plans. 
 
I thank you Mr Chairman.  
 


